
Waimea Trails and Greenways

September 27, 2010

Present:   Clem Lam,  Peggi Kamisato, Tommy Sing, Laura Dierenfield

1. Richard Smart Grant - we will use some of this money to pay for the 
fence materials through Parker Ranch.
- we will need an itemized list of what the money is for to present to 

the Foundation to justify the expenditures
- Total grant is $10,000 allocated as follows:

- Up to $8,000 for materials for fencing
- $1000 for fiscal Administration by PATH
- $1000 for volunteer incentives
- Mahalo Ad will be incorporated into PATH's 1/2 page ad.

2. Laura had a concern that Leningrad was OK with using the Richard 
Smart Grant money for fencing.

Unresolved items from last week:
1. Parker Ranch agreement ask Bob Fitzgerald  if he has signed it.

- Gates at Kahawai Street how is this addressed in the agreement
2. Lalamilo Research Station fence - County procurement process  - what 

is status - this is critical path for timing!!!
3. West end of Sandalwood and the Parker Ranch easement - we still do 

not have a way of crossing over to the State lease next to the transfer 
station - the County needs to work on this.
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